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Lincoln High School will be offering Driver Education this summer!

Course is limited to the first 40 paid participants.

The Drug and Alcohol course required for individuals to receive their learner’s permit is not offered as a part of this summer program. To participate, all students must already have their Learner’s Permit or Operator’s License.
DRIVING CLASS:

· June 5 - June 15 (Monday-Thursday) 8:00am - 12:00 PM
· Supervision begins at 7:30 AM and ends at 12:30 PM

COST:  $150.00 (Make checks payable to Leon County Schools)

REQUIREMENTS:  All students MUST have either their learners permit or their operator’s license when the session begins on June 5.  Course is limited to the first 40 paid participants.
QUESTIONS:  Please contact Mike Gauger at gaugerm@leonschools.net 
NAME: ______________________ DATE OF BIRTH: _________
ADDRESS: _____________________________________________

STATE: _________ ZIP: ___________ PHONE #: _____________
Please return form to Mike Gauger at Lincoln High School.
* This class is not for high school credit.
Lincoln High School is not responsible for any lost or stolen personal items.

Parent Signature____________________________________
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